
MINUTES OF YLC MEETING ON THURSDAY 11TH NOVEMBER 

1 The Autumn online season run smoothly for 70 teams. Captains are now becoming proficient at 

entering team details and results and there was less work to do on match days and after matches. 

There was one match where a pair decided not to turn up, and subsequently played when the match 

was played at a later date. This issue is one to discuss prior to the start of next season to see if we 

need to amend the rules. 

2 The resumption of the Yorkshire League face to face league was discussed and the first match date 

went fairly smoothly. All matches played on the day had results and rosters entered correctly and 

the new VP scale was used in every match. Malton A V York B was postponed and subsequently 

played as York B struggled to field a team for the first match date. This is something to note to see if 

other teams struggle in the future. Hull A V Sheffield C had to be abandoned at half time as one of 

the Sheffield players was taken ill. It is to be resumed using BBO for teams of 8. The Hull team have 

been given full instructions as to how to complete this match online. 

3 A request to put information onto the website caused a problem recently and our course of action 

was discussed. It was noted that Andrew has been the only facilitator for the website since he 

joined, despite the management board agreeing to another facilitator one and a half years ago. It 

was thought that if another facilitator was put in place that this will make things easier for him. 

Another issue was that we were told by David Guild that there is a space issue and that our request 

not only needed authorisation from the board but that it was not deemed of general interest to 

Yorkshire members. Our reaction was somewhat sceptical on all 3 counts.  

It was decided that  

1) Nick would talk with Andrew to see if he needed help. 

2) If Space was an issue then the management board would be approached to ask for more. 

3) At the management board the situation regarding getting an extra facilitator would be 

discussed. 

4) Whilst we may become facilitators in the future, we would not do it just yet, as the above 

issues needed to be cleared up first. 

4 A date was not decided for the next meeting, but it was decided to be after the 3rd Yorkshire 

League match. We are to think about the timings in the year for future seasons regarding the face to 

face league and the Online League. 

 

     

 

 


